
 
 

 
 

Happy to inform you all that a team (name: ITerative bytes) of the following 

students of our college won track prize at "QUASAR 3.0"-24 hour hackathon 

organized by Vasantdada Patil Pratishthan's College of Engineering, Mumbai. 

 

Name of the students: 

Saniyaa Shetty [Information Technology] 

Vedant Khade [Computer Engineering]  

Vipul Mhatre [Computer Science & Engineering (ICB)] 

Varun Vyas [Computer Science and Engineering (Data Science)] 

 

 
 

Congratulations to all. Keep it up. 
 
 
 
 

Dr. Hari Vasudevan 
                (Principal) 

https://www.djsce.ac.in/ug-computer-science-engineering-iot-cyber-security-with-block-chain-technology
https://www.djsce.ac.in/ug-computer-science-engineering-data-science

